
NWIL YOUTH BIBLE QUIZZING 
2024-2025
Hi NWIL Allies!

For those of you who don’t know me, my name is Heather Johnson and I am the District Quiz Director. I attend Smithfield Church of the Nazarene and have been in this role for 3 years. Bible Quizzing is a fun and competitive way to study and learn different books of the Bible. Last year we studied Galatians, Ephesians, Philippians, Colossians, and Philemon. This year we will be studying the Gospel of Luke. 

Quizzing Schedule 24-25:

· September 28th, District Quiz @ Smithfield, Luke 1-4
· October 19th, Quizfest @ ONU, Luke 1-8
· November 9th, District Quiz @ Marseilles, Luke 1-11, 
· December 6th-7th, Saint Louis Top 10 Tournament, Luke 1-13
· January 11th, District Quiz @ Pekin , Luke 1-16 
· February 15th, Indiana Classic Invitational @ The ONE Church of Kokomo, IN, Luke 1-21
· March 8th, District Quiz @ Cuba, Luke 1-24 
· May 8th-10th, Regional Celebrate Life @ ONU, Luke 1-24

Our district has a total of four district quizzes which are all highlighted above. The district quizzes will all start at 9 AM and will be over before noon. Quizfest and any Invitational or tournament in our Olivet Region are events that we encourage teams or quizzers to attend and are generally reasonably priced and close to home. The individual standings at district quizzes will determine which quizzers have the privilege to represent our district at the Saint Louis Quiz and Regional Celebrate Life. 

Cost: $25 per quizzer. This fee covers all district quizzes and is due at the first quiz in September. Please make checks out to “NWIL NYI.” The costs for tournaments will vary, but are reasonable. 

Resources: https://www.thefoundrypublishing.com/youthtop/quizzing/youth-bible-quizzing.html 

~We recommend that each church buy a “coach kit,” which will include a subscription to Set Maker, which allows you to create question sets for your quizzing practices. Then you can buy scripture portions for the quizzers on your team. 
~I recommend getting the “spiral-bound” scripture portions for your students, as they have more information in the appendices that are useful for in-depth study. 

I am excited to see how the Lord works through all of our quizzers and coaches this year. If you have any questions, please contact me. You can also follow the District Quizzing page on Facebook: “NWIL Nazarene Teen Bible Quizzing.”

Thank you!

Heather Johnson
Cell: 224-465-2324
Email: heather95johnson@gmail.com
